
2017 FIRST QUARTER GENERAL MEETING AT OKADA MANILA
Wednesday, 25 January 2017

PAGASA held its 1Q 2017 General Membership Meeting at the freshly opened Chinese Restaurant called Red Spice
inside Okada Manila.Â  Barely a month old, the posh casino played host to the Association on 25 Jan. 2017, just a few
days before it did this yearâ€™s Ms. Universe contestants and organizers after the pageant proper. Discussed were the latest
trends and consumer behavior as well as moves by the major players in getting a foothold of the industry. Invited that
evening were the former PAGASA Members who have sold their operations to the bigger players to give their
retrospective opinion of the howâ€™s and whyâ€™s of things when they sold their businesses.Â  Present for this were: Jaynithâ€™s
Supermarket, the SuperBudgetlane Group, Susana Mart and Purity Supermarket. Absent were Sioland (now Southern
Emerald), New Life Supermarket and the Parco Chain of Stores.     Â Â 
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